
Respect	Life	Society	Bulletin	–	April	10,	2016	

16th	Pro-Life	Breakfast	will	be	held	Saturday,	April	16	at	the	Holiday	Inn	in	Mount	Kisco	from	
9AM	to	11:45AM.		The	guest	speaker	is	Father	Charles	Caccavale	from	St.	Joseph’s	Seminary.		
The	topic	is	“The	Moral	Perspective	on	Physician	Assisted	Suicide”.		The	cost	is	$50.		For	
Reservations,	call	Alan	Mehldau	at	914-232-1168	–	Northern	Westchester	–	Putnam	Center	for	
Life	office.	

More	on	Physician	Assisted	Suicide	–	It	turns	doctors	into	killers.		Doctor-assisted	suicide	is	
fundamentally	incompatible	with	the	physician’s	role	as	healer.		It	undermines	the	bond	of	
trust	between	doctors	and	their	patients,	altering	their	relationship	forever.		The	way	that	
doctors	respond	to	their	patients	has	a	profound	effect	on	the	patient’s	view	of	themselves	
and	their	self-worth.		Patients	deserve	doctors	who	will	support	them	through	their	illnesses,	
not	offer	them	a	quick	exit.	


